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Using an incorrect reservoir can make filling a challenge
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Service Update #22-0121

Recently we were made aware that customers said they were having a

difficult time filling the windshield washer bottles on their 2022 Blue

Bird Vision units. We investigated to find that there was a new reservoir

(#10064620) implemented which put the fill at one end (Figure #1) due

to a redesign of the air intake that put the plenum directly over the

reservoir. Some early models were built with the original reservoir

(#00112101) which has the fill in the center of the top of the reservoir

(Figure #2).

BBCV (Vision) Windshield Washer Reservoir

Figure #1 Figure #2
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As you can see in Figure #3, when the original tank is used, there is 

minimal space to even remove the cap to fill, but when the proper tank 

is used, see Figure #4, the cap is clear and fluid could actually be

added directly from a gallon jug.

Thank You to Mike and the guys at 

Kenmore-Town of Tonawanda UFSD 

for pointing this out!

Figure #3 Figure #4
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY 

QUESTIONS

PARTS
Director of Parts

Dave Reichel

dreichel@newyorkbussales.com

315-396-5709

Chittenango: 800-962-5768

Gari McQuade

Bill Cox

Dave Grant

Garry Maniacek

Albany/Middletown: 866-867-1100

Sean Conway

Dan Haight

Rochester: 800-463-3232

James Roeser

Tesea Cornwell

SERVICE

John Johnston

jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com

315-263-0766

Chittenango: 800-962-5768

Daryl Wallace

dwallace@newyorkbussales.com

Brian Lamaitis

blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com

Bob Reith

breith@newyorkbussales.com

Phil Tucker

ptucker@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100

Ben Reiling

breiling@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232

Brandon Shepard

bshepard@newyorkbussales.com

Middletown: 845-609-7070

Moncia McDonald
mmcdonald@newyorkbussales.com

Comments or Concerns:

John Johnston

jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com

Cell 315-263-0766
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